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TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Agriculture, Water & Rural Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3433 by Lambert (Relating to the adoption by state agencies of rules affecting rural

communities.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require a state agency that is considering adopting a rule that would adversely
affect a rural community, defined as a municipality with a population of 25,000 or less, to reduce
that effect if doing so is legal and feasible. A state agency would be required to prepare an
economic impact statement, prior to adopting a rule that may have an adverse economic effect on
a rural community, that estimates the number of rural communities subject to the proposed rule,
projects the economic impact of the rule on rural communities, and describes alternative methods
of achieving the purpose of the proposed rule.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League, the fiscal impact to municipalities is not anticipated to
be significant.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General, 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts,
307 Secretary of State, 313 Department of Information Resources, 320
Texas Workforce Commission, 360 State Office of Administrative
Hearings, 529 Health and Human Services Commission, 551 Department
of Agriculture, 582 Commission on Environmental Quality
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